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Dear Valued Dealer: 

 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 

Safety Act. 

 

Highland Ridge RV (Highland) has decided that certain Model Year 2018 Open Range Light, 312BHS 

(TN) travel trailers fail to conform to the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 110, 

"Tire selection and rims and motor home/recreation vehicle trailer load carrying capacity information for 

motor vehicles with a GVWR of 4,536 kilograms (10,000 pounds) or less”.  

 

Due to data entry error,  the Gross Axle Weight Rating (GAWR) was noted as 5100 lb.  on the Federal 

Label when the affected travel trailers were manufactued as specificed  with an 4400 lb. axle.  All other 

information on the original Federal label is correct.  The incorrect GAWR may lead to inadvertant 

overloading of the trailer which  would exceed the GVWR.  Exceeding the noted GVWR may cause 

structual issues with the travel trailer, resulting in the tires to wear prematurely, increasing the risk of a 

crash.    

  

 Our records show the following unit is affected by this Recall and must have the corrected label placed 

on the unit prior to leaving your Dealership.  The correct label is enclosed with this notification.  

 

Serial number..... 

 

Dealer Campaign Responsibility 

 
Federal law requires that all units in your inventory be repaired prior to delivery to a customer.  If you have 

sold a unit recently that you have received a stock recall notice on, please contact the owner immediately to 

advise of the recall.  In addition, please register the unit by submitting the Warranty Registration 

information to Highland.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact Highland Customer Service at 260-768-7771 for further 

instructions. 

 
We certainly regret this inconvenience; however our Customer’s safety is our most important priority. 

 

Sincerely, 

Highland Ridge 

   

 


